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Liturgy Grade 2                                                                                             Children’s Collection $39.38         

Happy Fall! We said goodbye to summer on Saturday and welcomed the fall season. Hopefully 
more fall-like temperatures will be with us.  A reminder this is the last week this fall that the 
students can wear shorts to school. The handbook states shorts are allowed August and 
September.                                                                                                                                                

 Book Fees and Tech fees are due by Sept.30th. 

Don’t forget to save your Box Tops for Education for us. Attached is a flyer to help you collect 
them. You can ask family members and friends to save them for us too. We do get ten cents for 
each Box Top. 

Thanks to Mrs. Leightey and her family for the corn stalks and pumpkins decorating the school. 
They look great. 

*Our Discount Card fundraiser runs through next Tuesday, October 2nd. Your money and any 
unsold cards are due then. Thank you for supporting our fall fundraiser. The students are 
excited to see what rewards the have earned.                                                                                                                              
*Grade 6 will be attending Camp Y-Noah Leadership camp this Thursday and Friday. We thank 
Mrs.  Wendell for planning this great experience for them.                                                            
*Mrs. Trachsel has arranged for our Fourth Graders to visit the Wyandot County Museum and 
School House this Friday. What a great opportunity for them to learn about our history.         
*The Second Grade Parent meeting for First Communion is tonight at 7:00 in the school 
cafeteria.                                                                                                                                                       
*A flyer for the Scholastic Book Fair is attached. The Book Fair will run the week of October 8th.        
*We have also attached a flyer about our Parent Team. This is a support organization that plans 
many enjoyable events for the students and staff. Please join us at the meeting on Sunday,    
Sept. 30th at 4:00. It is a great way to get involved in helping your school.                                         
*Do you like to dance? Save the date for an evening of fun and dancing. Flyer attached. 

To the world you may be one person…..but to one person you may be the 
world.  Dr. Seuss 
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